To Leoni Macomber:

This is Grace Jiang, and I'm replying this letter regarding about the Lucky
Moving & Remodeling LLC. Company’s moving permit, to the extension of Leon
Maié:omber. I’m wishing to postpone the recheck up time for the Lucky Moving
Company because I'm the only person in the company understand English well.
However, I applied an internship for the summer and right now I’m in New York
City to do the internship, so there are no one in the company can fully understand the
whole rechecking processes anymore. Another reason for postpone of the recheck
date is I won’t be able to finish the internship till the week of September 17“’, 2007,
so I wish to postpone the day for the recheck for the continuous of application of
moving permit till that wekk. I promise that I will contact the Washington Utility of
Transportation for the reschedulé of recheck of the permit after the September 17%,
2007.

Sincerely yours,

Grace Jiang




